C10.
Communication

Assunta Ferrante Intergovernmental Relations
Sub-Committee — April 8, 2024

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:13 AM Item No. 3

To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] GTAA Submission

From: Rose Savage
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 10:09 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] GTAA Submission

-
L CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or

attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

First, The planes are flying at an illegal altitude which is below the regulated minimums that were established for health
and safety reasons for all citizens.

Further, the original flight paths in Toronto had been well established when the home owners in those areas bought, as
well as the additional taxation compensation provided for the inconvenience and risks they were taking.

Vaughan citizens bought their homes without concerns for the noise, health, safety and other risks associated with these
new flight paths; nor has any taxation compensation or corporate health insurance been offered for the impacts
associated with housing values, health and safety impacts to Vaughan Citizens.

Bottom line, we as Vaughan Citizenship did not approve; nor do we accept the increased risk to our families associated
with planes flying over community.

A health study has not been done to reflect the health impacts since 1997 | That’s irresponsible to make any change
without understanding the health implications.

The GTAA have been violating the rights of the residence of Vaughn citizens since 2017, with unapproved flights. All
planned flights and associated growth should be stopped immediately, pending full disclosure of the impact to home
values, health and safety of Vaughn citizens.

Thank you
Rose Savage
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